“CALLING ALL CRANES”
FROM:
Ms. Ronnie O’Brien



Operations Manager



Great Platte River Road Archway

TO:  

Owners of Cranes from 2003 Cranes on Parade

Greetings from the Kearney Dawn Rotary Club,

I am writing to ask your assistance with a kick-off exhibition for the 2007 Cranes on Parade project, we are calling “A Migration Celebration”.  As an owner of one of the 35 original Cranes on Parade works, the Kearney Dawn Rotary Club would like to invite you to exhibit your Sandhill Crane, along with others from the original Cranes on Parade project at the Great Platte River Road Archway in Kearney, beginning March 10th.  The exhibition will be available to visitors at the Archway Monument from March 10-24, 2007.
In addition, Kearney Dawn Rotary Club would like to give you an advance notice, that we are “secretly” preparing for a Cranes on Parade “Revival” in the Spring of 2009.  Once again we will be inviting local artists to submit their designs.  Our early thoughts are to have Martha Pettigrew create a new sculpture possibly with wings spread.  We think it would be beautiful and a striking compliment to the original pieces.  Remember, this is a “secret” (wink, wink) …more details in the future.
The Kearney Dawn Rotary Club and the Archway Monument are hopeful you allow us to display your artwork for two weeks during 2007 crane migration.  The Archway is willing to help transport your crane before and after the exhibit period.  In the near future I will be contacting you to see if you will be willing to display your crane as part of the “Calling all Cranes” exhibit as part of the 2007 Cranes on Parade project.
Sincerely yours,

Ronnie Obrien

2007 Cranes on Parade Migration Celebration

“Calling all Cranes” Event
